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Dear Parents

I hope and pray everyone is well and taking care of one another.
It’s a strange feeling not seeing the children for a while, but I think of them many times every day!

We are continuing to communicate  with parents through our website and text service.

It is important that you make sure that your child is reading at home, completing learning pack activities and is using all of the on line learning activities that teachers have set up. There are a wide range of programmes, websites and apps available to parents to support learning at home. Please check our school website.

On Tuesday you will find a letter on the website from your child’s teacher updating and advising you how best to support your child. Advice is there for all classes.
 P6 and P7 children should still have sufficient resources in their learning pack. If you wish to collect additional learning resources for children P1 - P5, these will be available for collection on Tuesday from 11am to 12noon, same place as last time.

Please continue to stay safe and look after one another and the older people in our school community.
Hopefully we will be able to get back to school soon.

God bless 

Mrs McNeice
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